
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 19-025 
 
DATE: May 21, 2019 
 
TO: Mack/Volvo Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Sean Moyer 
 
SUBJECT: Temporary T-12 Piston Skirt Re-use 
 
 
 
 During the May 20th Mack Surveillance panel meeting in Hagerstown, MD the CPD shared with 
the panel that the latest batch of T-12 piston skirts did not meet the specification for diameter.  The CPD is 
working with the supplier to procure another batch of piston skirts but this situation leaves a shortage of 
supply in the industry.  To ensure the test is available the surveillance panel unanimously voted to allow 
the re-use of piston skirts until a new batch of piston skirts is available. 
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c: http://www.astmtmc.cmu.edu/ftp/docs/diesel/mack/memos/mem19-025.pdf 
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